
The Ireland Funds is excited to 
announce the New York chapter of 
our Young Leaders Society is back. 
Join us  to celebrate 
our re-launch and to kick off 
the St. Patrick's season.

THURSDAY,  MARCH 7 
6 :00PM -  8 :00 PM
THE FITZPATRICK HOTEL
GRAND CENTRAL

T H E  I R E L A N D  F U N D S
Y O U N G  L E A D E R S
S O C I E T Y

RSVP to Claudia Cotter at
ccotter@irelandfunds.org

Join us for a re-launch of 



The Ireland Funds Young Leaders Society 
cultivates an emerging generation of

philanthropists while providing a
networking forum and a connection 

with modern Ireland. 

irelandfunds.org


